
UPDATED NAVIGATION  
ADVISORY NOTICE 
   

RIVER NENE 

____________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:          8 August 2019 – until further notice 
____________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   looking downstream 

Wadenhoe Lock (left-hand paddle)  
Ashton Lock (right-hand paddle) 
Perio Lock (left-hand paddle) 

____________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Please be aware Wadenhoe and Perio Lock paddles are now back in 
full operation but Ashton Lock still remains out of operation. 
 
In the interest of safety the affected paddles have been taken out of 
operation and boaters are advised to refrain from attempting to use them. 
Please use the alternative paddle.  
 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  
8 August 2019 

____________________________________________________ 
 

You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 between 
9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways Team in the 
Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

 

 

 
www.gov.uk/environment-agency 


